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We are setting up a student idea box for the 
HGB.  If you have any ideas or suggestions for 
the HGB for hall programs, or just things to 
think about seriously, the box will be at the 
front desk.  Please keep it relevant.

We are looking for designs for Putnam Hall T-
shirts.  Please turn in designs to the front desk 
before October 1st.  There will be a vote on 
finalist designs on October 3rd to decide the 
winning design

We are looking for hall tour guides for Putnam 
Hall.  It is an easy job.  Times are very flexible. 
If you'll be here and free anyway, sign up and 
help us out.

Recycling had an excellent turnout this week! 
Thanks to all who participated.  Anyone else 
who wants to can participate in pick up on 
Wednesday at 4:00 pm. Meet in the Putnam 
lobby, and get a RESPECT point and help the 
planet!

3-0!  Go Cats!


